
OFFICE OF INSPECTOR OF BUILDINGS 

ME MO 

Prom the desk of - - September 1, 1966 

W. R. Wofford, Inspector of Buildings 

TO: The Honorable Ivan Allen, J- - ~ 
Mayor, City of Atlanta ~Gd/ 

Some time ago you received a report from 

Norm.an Beckman regarding the Advisory Commission 

on Intergovernmental Relationso Dan Sweat has 

the report o 

The attached is for your information« 

FORM 4•22 




